Survey Cover Letter that will be emailed when survey opens online and will provide URL for students.
Dear <first name>,

Within the past week, you should have received an invitation from Provost Peter Lange to participate in The Senior Survey. The information below explains how to do this. Completing the survey will take only about 20 minutes, and will be of invaluable help in enabling us to assess and improve programs and services for students.
Your participation in this survey is voluntary.  The information collected will be kept strictly confidential and will not be printed or published in any form that would identify any individual.  If you have questions about the study or about your rights as a participant in this survey, please contact me either by email (david.jamieson.drake@duke.edu) or by phone at 684-3501.

Thanks in advance for helping us understand how best to improve the undergraduate experience at Duke University.

Sincerely,

David Jamieson-Drake

Director of Institutional Research

Office of the Provost

Duke University

